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This is the first issue of a quarterly newsletter that we will be sending out. Simple format 
but hopefully helpful. Let me know of things that you would be interested in hearing 
about. 
 
COACHING AND BUSINESS TALK - ON THE RADIO     
I wanted to let you know that I am going to be interviewed on the Peter McClellan show 
(AM 1570) a week from today (12/16), 5-6 pm. There will be a link on my website to get 
to it online - in case you miss it, or if you are out of range. Focus is on "Coaching in 
Business Problem Solving". 
 
Interested in any thoughts you have about it. Should be fun! And if it goes well, maybe I 
will do it again. (helps if you like it, for you to tell the station or Peter - best email for 
Peter is: sally@401klatte.com). 
 
NEW CONTENT AND SERVICES - ON THE WEB      
We are about to release our new website. It better reflects what the business is about. It 
has more content and more services (Invoices by Paypal, Gage R&R service, and reflects 
our clinical studies work). Future newsletters will have more content and be included on 
the website. Topics will include book and software reviews, tool tips, upcoming public 
classes, and a few other features that could be of interest to you. 
 
UPCOMING DOE CLASS          
In February, we start another semester long Design of Experiments class at St. Thomas. 
This will mark the 15th year of offering classes in the graduate school. If you are around, 
stop by and say hi. As always, we are in OSS LL10 on Wednesday nights.
 
Have a great day! 
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